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Underwater maintenance work on Berth 3 at Cirkewwa Ferry Terminal 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that underwater maintenance work will be carried out on Berth 3 at the Cirkewwa 

Ferry Terminal. 

 

The work is scheduled to take place on Friday 7th May 2021 between 0800 hours and 

1600 hours. 

 

The maintenance work will be carried out by scuba divers and they will be displaying the 

International Code of Signals flag “A”. 

 

Due to the above-mentioned works no vessel shall be permitted to berth alongside the 

Berth 3 whilst the work is being carried out. 

 

Mariners are to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with caution and at very slow speed (no 

wake) when in the vicinity and are to give the mentioned areas a wide berth, they are to 

co-operate with the contractor on site.  

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 211 


